
From: Cyndi Wheeler
To: info@slocleanair.org
Subject: Nipomo dunes
Date: Tuesday, January 30, 2018 4:07:53 PM

To Whom it May Concern;

The health of the people living downwind from the Nipomo dunes is vastly more important
than the off-roaders 'right' to ab(use) the area. Please apply and strongly enforce all available
silica reduction measures as soon as possible. This problem is many decades old and needs to
be addressed immediately.

Thank you,

Cynthia Wheeler
2631 Hemlock Ave
Morro Bay 93442

mailto:cyndi.wheeler1@gmail.com
mailto:info@slocleanair.org

